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Executive Headteacher: Mrs S J Moore 

Head of School:  Mr P Bellamy 

Abbey Road                 Tel: 422163 

Bourne 

 

 
         7Th October 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

PGL CAYTHORPE HALF DAY ACCESS CAMP WITH INSPIRE+ 

We are pleased to inform you that your child has been invited to take part in a PGL 

Half Day Access camp at Caythorpe Court on Friday 14th October in collaboration with 

our sports charity Inspire+. This will allow us to provide the children with the 

opportunity to experience the fun and adventure of a morning of activities at PGL 

outdoor activity centre. 

 

• Time:  9.00 a.m. – 12.00 p.m. 

• Activities:  Orienteering & Jacob’s Ladder 

• Cost:  N/A 

 

Your child will be accompanied throughout the outdoor activity morning by a PGL 

Instructor, Mr Shore and teaching assistants.  

 

Your child will be transported by car by a member of staff and will need to leave 

Bourne Abbey promptly at 8.00 a.m.  We would therefore ask that your child is at 

school no later than 7.45 a.m.   Access to school will be via the Manning Road gate.  If 

your child currently uses a car seat please ensure that that you provide one for their 

use. 

 

Please ensure your child is wearing suitable outdoor clothing e.g. tracksuit bottoms or 

similar, a waterproof coat and trainers and brings a water bottle with them.  Children 

should bring their school uniform in a bag as they will get changed on our return to 

school.  We will eat lunch once we are back at Bourne Abbey.  

 

If you are happy for your child to participate in this activity, please give your consent 

via Parentmail forms by Tuesday 11th October. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr J Shore 

Assistant Head 

  


